
Kind regards, 

Ishabel Musson Childcare Manager
imusson@premier-education.com

Dear Families,

We are holding a holiday camp over the Easter Holidays (14th April - 17th April) at Humberstone Junior School and would
love to see you there! 

The children will have access to a range of activities such as:
Netball
Football
Fencing
Arts and Crafts
Enrichment activities
Easter egg hunt
Gardening
Gymnastics
Board games

and so much more

What makes it even better, until the 7th April 2025, we are offering ‘Bring a friend for free day’. So, if your child would like to
bring a friend to camp, get their parent/carers to email me their child's details and which day to get booked on. 

Hopefully see you during the holidays!

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/

